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The Town of Sterling Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on October 4 at 6:35, in room 205 of 
the Butterick Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling. The purpose is to determine action to be taken in 
accordance with MGL Chapter 183A, regarding allegations of Entertainment/Alcohol License violations 
at the B-Man’s Tavern at 344 Redemption Rock Trail in Sterling.  


